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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Priority order for additions to authorized access points representing 

a person (Revision of RDA 9.19) 
 
CILIP thanks BL for its proposed revision.  
 
CILIP notes that the FRBR Review Group is considering the introduction of a 
non-human entity that will need to be accomodated in RDA. 

CILIP accepts the proposal albeit with some concern about the suitability of the 
examples provided and that the instructions may be subject to further changes. 	
  

 
	
  


